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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As we bid farewell to 2023, we reflect on the incredible moments that have 
made this year truly special for our school community. The highlight of the sea-
son was undoubtedly our School Concert, "Dance Around the World," a re-
sounding success that showcased the immense talent and dedication of our 
students and staff. 
 
Celebrating Diversity Through Music: "Dance Around the World" brought together the rich 
and diverse cultural tapestry of our school. The performances were a testament to the hard 
work and creativity of our students, who embraced musical traditions from various corners of 
the globe. We were transported with energy as our students took us on a musical journey, 
leaving lasting impressions on all who attended. 
 

Heartfelt Thanks to Families: We extend our sincere gratitude to the families who played an 
integral role in making the School Concert an extraordinary success. Your unwavering sup-
port and enthusiasm created an uplifting atmosphere, fostering a sense of community spirit 
that resonated throughout the event. 
 

Fundraising Triumph: In the spirit of giving, we are delighted to announce that the School 
Concert raised an impressive $3000! These funds were dedicated to the End of Year Fun Day 
and the Year 6 Farewell. 
 

End of Year Festivities: Our Year 6 students were bid adieu with a memorable Farewell Din-
ner and Fun Evening. It was a heartwarming event filled with laughter, nostalgia, and the joy 
of shared memories. To the Year 6 parents who joined us for the dinner, thank you for your 
presence and for contributing to the special moments that made the evening truly unforgetta-
ble. 
 
A Memorable Year: As we wrap up the academic year, we congratulate all our students for 
making 2023 a memorable and enriching year. Your hard work, creativity, and resilience have 
truly made a positive impact on our school community. 
 

Looking Forward to 2024: With great excitement, we look ahead to 2024, anticipating anoth-
er year of growth, learning, and community building. Together, as a united school family, we 
will continue to create memorable experiences that shape the future of our students. 
 

Wishing everyone a joyful holiday and Christmas season and a Happy New Year! 

                                                                                 Ms Ortega 
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